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During November and December the Ducklings have been
intrigued as the sun has been settng in the late afternoons.
We explored ice and snow that we found in the gardens,
and linked this to our learning about the change in seasons
and day/night times. The children in the Duck’s room spent
time learning about the dinosaurs, taking part in dinosaur
hunts, rescue the dino and dino colour sort.

The lambs have enjoyed exploring weather changes during
November and December. We explored with ice and snow
activities, and we also had fun watching the snowfall
outside. On the build up to Christmas the children have
enjoyed our book with a hook Stickman. We explored our
own families and made family portraits. We also did a
stickman hunt during forest school and made our own mud
cakes in the mud kitchen. Alongside all our fun activities we
have been incorporating communication and language
activities, adding a new song and rhythm time prop basket,
as well as song of the week into our daily routine.

In the Farmers room the children spent time learning and
performing their Christmas concert which they all sang and
signed beautifully. The children in the Farmers room have
spent time exploring creative activities and taking part in
messy play, such as our Christmas markets where we
explored water play linked to Christmas.

The children have taken part in lots of mindfulness activities §
and have spent time developing their literacy skills through
writing letters to Santa and their friends.

The children across the nursery had lots of fun taking part
in Christmas sensory trays, making cards and posting them
and creating baubles and tree decorations. We took part in
a Christmas photo shoot, had fun in the snow and made
Christmas decorations. Thank you to all the parent who
joined in our Christmas Craft stay and plays and attended
the nursery fair.

DATES FOR DIARY

FRIDAY 10TH JANUARY - NATIONAL THANK YOU DAY
We will be writing letters to our special people and learning about kindness

FRIDAY 24TH JANUARY - THE BIG BIRD WATCH

SATURDAY 25TH JANUARY - SOCIAL SATURDAY
10am — 12.00pm

Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help



